The Activities Committee met on Thursday, November 2nd, at 5:00 p.m.

1. Discussed updates on the formulation of the new Great River Athletic
Conference. C-l will be in this conference beginning July 1st, 2024.

2. Discussed fall sports participation numbers. There was a 22% increase
from last fall, in student participation in fall sports. Tennis saw a slight
decrease in participation numbers this year from last year.

3. Discussed limiting the number of overnight trips that extra-curricular teams
are allowed to take. No action was taken. No further discussion needed.

4. Ranger youth sports will no longer operate under the umbrella of
community education. For more information, please refer to
RangerYouthSports.com.



